
Dear members of the natural resource committee please vote yes on HB1151. I am a young man who 
lives and breathes the outdoors. I shot my first deer at the age of 9 over a bait with my dad. Now my 
dad’s eye sight is starting to fail and I find myself taking him now like he took me. I respect the land 
and the wildlife. In our harsh winters in our great state of ND our deer need every advantage they 
can get. This winter is an excellent example of why we should be able to help out the wildlife. If a 
disease is here the banning of baiting will do nothing to stop the spread of it. The deer are in huge 
bunches all congregated together as I type this. Please pass the bill. Our game and fish needs to 
use more common sense and not follow in suit with MN and other anti baiting states. 
Thank you Grant Meyer


